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themselves to this form of treatment. Such reports may either be presented to the 

Branch for consideration or made available to the individual members and possibly, 

in some cases, prepared for subsequent publication.

The following subjects wore recommended as being suitable for dis­

cussion and study at either the general meetings or. in the small study groups referred 

to above

1. The Pacific question and Canada’s contribution to the Institute of 
Pacific Relations 1933 Conference.

2. The future of tho white man in Asia and Africa.

d* Thu cidmanis*cr at ivc, political, constitutional and legal questions 
volved in imperial diplomatic relations. in-

4. A study of the machinery for the peaceful settlement of international 
disputes in which Canada my be concerned and specific recommendations for the im­
provement of that machinery.

e. Changes in the political and financial structure of Europe arising 
out of the world crisis.

6. Economic and political developments in Russia as affecting Canadian 
Foreign Policy.

7. The repercussions of Lausanne and the problem of war debts.

8. Monetary problems with which Canada is concerned (a) Central banking, 
(b) Empire currency and (c) financial relations with tho United States.

9. Canadian and American relations (as a corollary to tho 1931-32 discus­
sion of the Council of Foreign Relations of New York Clay).

The Committee will welcome any suggestions in regard to tho 

above proposed programme which any member my care to bring forward.

The Committee also wish to advise members that they are endeavour­

ing to arrange for a few informal meetings to bo held during July and August to moot 

some of the official delegates to the Ottawa Conference or their accompanying advisory 

staifs. If and when such arrangements are completed, members will be advised in tho 

ordinary way.
G. R. Parkin,
Honorary Secretary, Montreal Branch 
c/o Sun Life of Canada,
Montreal. PLat. 3131.
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